
Thomas Gandow (Germany), Chairman of Dialog Zentrum Berlin and of  Dialog 

Centre International, drew attention to a South-Korean movement called 

ShinChonji, created by a former Presbyterian pastor, which is growing 

considerably throughout the world. This movement predicts that the end of the 

world is near. Grouped in an association of volunteers, Mannam Volunteers 

Association, its recruiters, or harvesters as they are called, are very active 

among students and young people, as in Seoul in 2012, during an international 

peace gathering. This movement is also present in Europe, where there are 

already 200 local missions (Lyon has one of them). The association provides 

numerous services free of charge, recruits in traditional Protestant churches, 

through biblical study groups or via the Internet. 

Source : http://www.unadfi.org/FECRIS-Perpignan-october-2012 

 


